
 

     

 

 
Selwyn Park School 

                                                Term 1 Week 2Newsletter February 9th 2024 

 

From the Principal’s desk 

Tēnā Koutou Katoa, Mālo e lelei 

Greetings to you all, 

 

A warm welcome everyone to the 2024 school year. Great to see our children back and many new faces and      
whanau.  

Many thanks to those whom attended our Powhiri last week. 

Nga mihi ki a koutou Shaq Shortland, Bully Leaf, Sonny Nisbett, Francis Toko, Rex and Bella Nathan, Sharneece 
Joyce and Karen Joyce-Paki. The B.O.T. for their support in our workshops and the staff. Bluelight, Sport         
Northland, Circus Kumarani for supporting us on Friday.  

Silver Fern Farms for the BBQ and meat and lastly, my whanau for their support. 

2024 New Staff: 

We Welcome Richard Truter to the DP role. Richard’s experience and knowledge is a great asset to Selwyn Park 
School. Nadine Driver to Room 2, junior school. Nadine is a beginning teacher with great passion for teaching and 
learning.  

2024 School Leaders: 

It is a pleasure to have announced our school leaders at Friday’s Powhiri. They have a big year ahead as role mod-
els for our school. 

Max Barnes, Nicole Maxwell, Peleina Savieti, Keiran Simons, Legacey Paniora, Darryl-Riley Eastwood, Brooklyn 
Thompson, Leah Kelly, Kaio Ashby, Onyx Parker and Sarana Anania-Tito. 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Swimming: 

Make sure your children have their togs and towel every day!! 

School swimming sports Tuesday March 19th at the town pool. 

Sun Smart: 

Terms 1 and 4, all children are required to have a potae/hat. 

 



 

Waitangi Day: 

Pleasing to see many of our children visiting Waitangi Day celebrations. 

B.O.T. Consultation:  We will be sending out a survey via email (Survey Monkey) to all parents/caregivers with a 

list of questions which were asked at our community engagement workshops, for those who were unable to      

attend. Please take the time to have your say, as we value everyone's thoughts and input. 

Sport was a winner: 

A great start to the golfing  year for Lydia Ko. 

Our Black Caps are doing well against South Africa. 

Not long until Super Rugby kicks off. 

Tight Lines. 

Regards  

Todd Warmington 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Upcoming Dates 

School Swimming Sports—Tuesday 19th March 

NW Swimming Sports—Friday 22nd March 


